
Embassy of the United States of America 

Nassau, The Bahamas 

 

 
 

March 09, 2023 
 

 

 

J Miller & Company  

Vista Marina                        

Nassau, N.P., The Bahamas 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

The U.S. Embassy Nassau is pleased to inform you of Mr. Jaydian Miller’s selection to participate 

in the Sports Visitor Program “Bridging the Gap: Empowering Youth through Sports and Higher 

Education" which is scheduled to take place in the United States May 6 – 20, 2023. 

 

The Sports Visitor Program, which is fully funded by the U.S. Government, is a prestigious 

worldwide program, which provides athletic coaches & administrators the opportunity to travel to 

the United States to network with their professional counterparts. The two-week exchange program 

will focus on skills building, developing youth programs, and creating gender equity in sport. 

 

The U. S. Embassy Nassau requests J Miller & Company’s permission to allow Mr. Miller to 

participate in this program. We thank you in advance for your consideration and should you have 

any questions please contact Mrs. Chanelle Sands in the Public Diplomacy Section at 322-1181, 

ext. 4251 or 1-242-424-5745. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Suemayah Abu-Douleh 

Public Affairs Officer 

U. S. Embassy Nassau 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SENSITIVE BUT UNCLASSIFIED 


